GOOD MORNING SOARING EAGLES! THIS IS __ & __ 
Today is Tuesday, November 19, 2024
And these are your morning announcements.

CVPA SPIRIT, NEWS, AND ACTIVITIES:
We’re so excited for opening week of Pippin! Performances are this Wednesday, November 20th and Thursday, November 21st, 2024. We encourage everyone to invite friends and family to come out and support the show! Tickets are $5 and show time is at 6:00 PM. 

Ray is asking ALL dancers to stay after school for rehearsal this week. 

STAFF BIG BIRD FACTS:
Can you guess this big bird?! “I am writing my first fantasy book to be sent to peer editors in January.” This big bird is Ms. Meredith!
		
CVPA REMINDERS:
Students when you enter the building in the mornings, you are to stay inside the cafeteria until the bell rings at 7:05AM. You may NOT sit, stand or hang out in any other part of the campus without supervision.

Students should NEVER use the staff restrooms, particularly the one outside the theatre.  This clearly states that it is for employees only and should not be used by students at any time.

Students who are seeking a gender-neutral restroom can use the one located directly across from the nurse’s office on the 1st floor. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tomorrow is college wear Wednesday. Sport your favorite college apparel! 

Thanksgiving break begins next week, Monday November 25- November 29. 


This has been __ & ___. We would like to thank you for your undivided attention during these morning announcements and remind you to keep it Soaring Eagles at CVPA, where Arts and Academics share center stage! 
	
	
	



